

Her Excellency President Vjosa Osmani

11th June 2024

Jear Vjosa.

I wanted to write to send you my most sincere thanks and gratitude for hosting my visit to Kosovo yesterday. It was a pleasure to meet you with you and a true honour to address Parliament at your invitation during this historic week.

I was very humbled to receive the crystal stone which will take pride of place on my mantlepiece alongside the one given to me by President Rugova.

Visiting Kosovo again after 12 years to mark the 25th Anniversary of Liberation was a special occasion for me. The people of Kosovo have a vibrant future ahead of them and their friendship holds a treasured place in my heart.

It was a wonderful day!

Thank you so much and I look forward to meeting you again soon.

With my very best wishes,

PO Box 60519 London W2 7JU institute.global

Tony Blair Institute, trading as Tony Blair Institute for Global Change, is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (registered company number: 10505963) whose registered office is One Bartholomew Close, London, EC1A 7BL. Further information can be found on our website at institute.global